
CITY OF FORT BRAGG, CALIFORNIA 
APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE ELECTION EVALUATION COMMITTEE 

 
INFORMATION 

The recent California Voting Rights Act (CVRA) Settlement Agreement with the Coast Committee 
for Responsive Representation (Committee) and the Committee’s attorney, Jacob Patterson, calls 
for the formation of a separate committee to research and evaluate electoral systems and make 
a recommendation to the City Council on a preferred electoral system.  Two members of City 
Council will be appointed to the new committee and at a minimum, three members of the 
community will also be appointed.  As part of the electoral system review, the new committee will 
also consider the benefits and limitations of a charter city and, if recommended, suggest a draft 
ordinance to be placed on the ballot in November 2020.   

INSTRUCTIONS 
If you are interested in appointment to this committee, please provide the information requested 
and any additional information you feel would be useful to the Council in making their 
appointment selection. 
 

 NAME: 
RESIDENT ADDRESS: 
MAILING ADDRESS: 
HOME PHONE:    CELL PHONE: 
BUSINESS ADDRESS: 
OCCUPATION: 
E-MAIL ADDRESS: 

 
Brief statement: 
 

1. Why are you interested in serving on the election evaluation committee? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return this application to the Attention of Brenda Jourdain, City Hall, 416 North Franklin 
Street, Fort Bragg, CA 95437 or BJourdain@fortbragg.com. 

mailto:BJourdain@fortbragg.com

	Email Adress: 69bertha69@gmail.com
	Occupation: homemaker, erstwhile bus driver
	Business Address: none
	Home Phone: 
	Cell Phone: 707-513-5990
	Mailing Address: same
	Resident Address: 32272 Forest Lane, Fort Bragg, CA
	Name: Rick Riley
	Interested?: I've given much attention and study to the CVRA and electoral systems and am familiar with the material. I am willing to share my critique of the CVRA and findings with regard to the available electoral system remedies.  I am also prepared to present the needed legislative adjustments to antecedents in the election code which will allow for the creation of workable systems that allow for CVRA compliance without the burden of costly litigation and unintended consequences. I know some stuff.


